
Youth Behavioral Health Committee Board 

8/4/2015 - 10:00am-12pm - 1720 Westgate Dr.  Boise ID 83704 - Behavioral Health Office 

Attendees: 

Amy Jeppesen and Steve Graci, co-chairs 

Shelly Retter, Mechelle Wilson, Amy Korb, Dionne Chatel, Amanda DeYoung, Mary Ball, Ginny Gobel, 
Liza Clinger 

Committee will meet 1st Tuesday of each month from 10am-12pm at Westgate, DHW. 

Accepted last meeting minutes with addition of date, time, and location. 

Flyer -  

Reviewed flyer with goals and made edits.  Decided point 1-A of flyer will be geared to trainings 
for professionals in a professional setting and 2-A will be geared to community trainings.  In point 3-A, 
we’ll take out Idaho Federation of Families.  Amy Jeppesen will make edits and bring to next meeting for 
approval. 

Mary Ball from QMIA Workgroup -   The workgroup wanted this committee’s input on these items: 

Discuss what questions are important to answer.   

Brainstorm key information needs for families, decision makers, etc. 

This committee needs clarification on what the workgroup means by these.  Mary will report back once 
they clarify at their meeting in mid-August. 

The Quality Management Improvement and Accountability Workgroup (QMIA) is still looking for 
members if you know of people who are interested. 

Funding Proposal – 

 Will use flyer in proposal and give examples of what we’re asking for.  We want CDH or BH 
Board to control the money and we would request each expenditure when needed. 

 Committee will work to pursue a budget of $10k.  Will find out funding options from BH Board 
(up to $6k ?) and hope to get $4k from matching funds. 

Goals:   Telehealth /Webinars 

 Resource Table     Will add more details 

 Sponsoring Speakers 

 Partnering with 2-1-1 

Rationale:  Our goals come directly out of the gaps and needs analysis.  CMH has been historically 
underfunded.  Ada County is the biggest area in the state.  We’re also a mandated committee. 



Amy Korb will write the proposal and subcommittee will review and edit at next meeting.  We’ll also 
create a plan of how to present the proposal to the BH Health Board.  

Offender Fair in September 

 Amy Korb will get a booth since it will be free.  Optum and others will get materials to Amy to 
display, Medicaid forms, self-rescue manual, our flyer, etc. 

Next meeting 9/1/2015 10am-12pm. 


